
 

 

Davis Mountains Property Owners Association, Inc. 

Monthly Board of Directors Meeting 

December 12, 2020 

The Monthly Board Meeting on December 12, 2020 was cancelled to the absence of several Board 
members, resulting in the inability to establish a quorum. The next Monthly Board Meeting is scheduled 
for January 9, 2021. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 Lori Edwards, Secretary 
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